
NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

June 2020 Update

The Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group have met with our Consultants, Place Studio and Vicky Burvill our Link Officer at WC on Zoom, to work through your comments and make some amendments to our Plan where it was thought to be appropriate. Thank you to all who gave thought to this. 
We have finalised the spreadsheet of comments, which will be an appendix to the Consultation Statement (required to be submitted to Wiltshire Council with the Neighbourhood Plan). We are currently working on the amendments and when we have finished that, probably by the end of June, we will be able to submit the NDP to Wiltshire Council (Regulation 15), who will hold a Regulation 16 consultation. There is another 6-week minimum period of consultation. The Plan will be examined and a report issued setting out whether the Plan meets the basic conditions.  If any modifications are needed they will be made before proceeding to referendum. That final stage still feels a long way off, especially now that no referendum will be held before 6th May 2021. But we need to keep the pressure up so that we get an early place in the queue….!
It is 5 years since the Steering Group set out on this journey. En route several members fell by the wayside but the 6 who remain to see it to completion have worked well together. We had a celebration dinner to mark the completion of Regulation 14 just before the lock-down, but that now seems rather premature. It is frustrating to know that we must wait another year before we can hold the Referendum. Nevertheless this is minor compared to other events, and it reminds us that ‘nothing is certain’.
                            Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 

